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Wednesday, 17 March 2021 
 

Our Journey Through Easter 
Dear Parents/carers, 
 

As we can’t take part in our usual Easter service this year, we felt it would be a great opportunity for 

children to come together in classes again to tell part of the Easter Story. The children have planned and 

put together their own worships linked to their Easter RE Unit of work. All worships will be recorded and 

posted to the School’s Dojo and Facebook account each morning so that you can watch them at your 

leisure, and even again on an evening with your children should you wish. Just for information, the 

timetable of worships is as follows: 
 

Thursday 18th March  – Year 1 
Friday 19th  March – Year 4 

Monday 22nd March – Year 3 
Tuesday 23rd March – Year 5 

Wednesday 24th March – Year 6 
Thursday 25th March – Year 2 

 
Friday 26th March 2021 

On Friday 26th March, we will be sharing a ‘Thanksgiving’ style lunch in classrooms. This will be a lovely 
way to come together and finish off a very challenging term; sharing memories and celebrating all the 

things we are thankful for. 
The children do not need to bring anything additional in on this day. Packed lunches will be supplied 
from the kitchen if your child usually has a school lunch, as well as some buffet style snacks/drinks to 

make it a little special. 

 

If you have any further questions, please contact the office. 

 

Thanks for your continued support. 

Miss Allen 

 

 


